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Press Release 

 

The Embassy of India, Berlin organized an ‘Open House’ on the occasion of counting of votes 

and the announcement of results for the 2019 Indian general election held to constitute the 17th 

Lok Sabha. 

Members of the Bundestag and political parties, German government officials, diplomats, 

representatives of think tanks, journalists, Indian Diaspora and friends of India participated in 

the Open House. Attendees learnt about the processes, machinery and the resources involved 

in the conduct of the Indian election and also about the strong foundations of Indian democracy. 
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